From: Print Archive Network on behalf of Heather Weltin

To: PAN@LISTSERV.CRL.EDU

Subject: [PAN] HathiTrust Update for PAN

Date: Thursday, January 18, 2024 12:13:06 PM
Greetings PAN,

I wanted to share a quick update regarding HathiTrust's Shared Print Program. This year has
been extremely busy for both HathiTrust and our Shared Print Program as we undertook

a strategic visioning process and as part of that, a review of our shared print program. We will
be completing our strategic visioning soon so keep an eye out for more information regarding
all of that using the link above.

We also recently completed our Phase 3 Pilot. We are working on finalizing the results of that
work and planning for the next steps. I will plan to share that as soon as we have it completed.

-Heather

(2]

L]

Heather Weltin

CONTENT & DATA MANAGEMENT LEAD AND SHARED PRINT PROGRAM OFFICER

SHE/HER
weltin@hathitrust.org

We have a new website! Check it out at www.hathitrust.org
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